

FOXES NEWSLETTER

FEBRUARY 2024

COMING UP NEXT TERM...

Planned activities include:

- Science and Traditional Tales
- Explosive cola experiment
- Static electricity butterfly
- Mothers Day crafts
- St Patrick's Day activities
- Easter makes

WELCOME BACK EVERYONE

We are so excited to start another new year filled with fun and friendship. Our aim is to offer entertaining group activities, big and small, where everyone can form bonds, share laughs and enjoy memorable experiences.

This half term we've been participating in lots of structured activities around the themes of Fairy Tales and the Environment eg: build a bug house, making finger puppets, the 'Mad Hatters' hat making and even a litter picking scavenger hunt, as well as marking the lunar new year of the Dragon.



ADVICE:

Please label all of your child's items:

- Jumpers
- Cardigans
- Lunch boxes
- Water bottles

REMINDERS:

All lunch boxes are checked daily.

Please be aware we will remove any products containing nuts, sesame seeds and chocolate

COLD WEATHER:

Don't forget your hats and gloves



READY

RESPECTFUL





A BIG THANK YOU TO ...

Izzy-May, Ben, Chloe, Olivia and everyone else who has recently donated games, play items and arts & craft supplies to the club, we really appreciate them.

THANK YOU FROM ALL THE STAFF FOR THE LOVELY BISCUITS AND CHOCOLATES SENT IN AT CHRISTMAS.



With the dark mornings and evenings we ask that parents and carers take extra care in our car parks when dropping off and picking up our members.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED COOPERATION

OFFICE OPENING HOURS

If you need to contact Foxes, please email foxes@deanery.bham.sch.uk
Please be aware that these emails may not be picked up until the next day.
If you need to contact Foxes urgently, please contact the main school office on 0121 351 6441 where a message can be left between the hours of 8:00am and 4:30pm

Direct Line Foxes: 0121 351 5267

Mon - Thurs 9:00am - 9:45am

2:30pm - 3:30pm

Friday morning: 9:00am - 9:30am

READY

RESPECTFUL

SAFE